
I am writing to let you that I very strongly support SB 1008.  Please get it to the Ways and Means 
Committee!  Clean up our air and get rid of the dirty diesel for everyone's health and well-being.  It is an 
enormous public health problem that is causing pain and suffering, as well as huge medical and work-
productivity costs. 
 
From, 
Stacey Wilson 
3223 NE 47th Ave 
Portland, OR 97213 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


